YESHIVA COLLEGE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

500 WEST 185TH STREET
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10033 • (212) 568-8400

August 30, 1976

B

Rabbi Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, New York 10033

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Please accept my personal congratulations and best wishes together with those of the officers, executive committee and members of the Yeshiva College Alumni Association, upon your being elected and appointed to the office of President of Yeshiva University. I am confident that your tenure will be one of credit to yourself, Yeshiva University and the entire Jewish community. I was in Israel when the appropriate announcements were made and can inform you that the reaction was unanimously favorable.

I would appreciate an opportunity to meet with you at your earliest convenience as there are several areas relating to Yeshiva College Alumni Association that I would like to discuss with you.

Very truly yours

Howard A. Ruditzk

President

cc: Rabbi Abraham Avrech

b.2. I can be to former to